Camden Planning Department
For the attention of Mr Shane O'Donnell

From Mr Willam G Chambers, 7 Patshull Road, London NW3 21X
27 March 2015

Re Application Ref 2015/1042/P
For 9 Patshull Road NW3 21X

I am the owner of the adjacent property 7 Patshull Road NW35 2JX, and 1 object
to the application on the following grounds:

1/ The light into my small rear garden will be restricted

2/ The garden will be dominated by a high brick wall, the side of the proposed
extension

Yours sincerely

Witliam G Chambers



